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LETTER OF APPRECIATION

To,

Sabka Doctor Foundation

Unit No.25, US Complex, 120 Mathura Road, Jasola
New Delhi- 110076,

“The smallest act of kindness is worth more than the grandest intention.” - Oscar Wilde

On behalf of Billion Hearts Beating Foundation, we thank you for offering your service, and
extending your support towards our project. You've done a wonderful session of “Awareness cum
Demonstration Program on Cardio Pulmonary Resuscitation (CPR) and use of Automated External
Defibrillator (AED)” at free of cost with the police officials from the Delhi Police Academy on 19"
July, 2022 for 40 police officials.

We hope you have the satisfaction of knowing that your efforts have made a difference to the
communities, we work in. We look forward to having you volunteer with us again. May your passion
and energy benefit many more individuals and organizations in the future.

Head, Billion Hearts Beating Foundation

About Billion Hearts Beating Foundation

The Billion Hearts Beating Foundation, founded in 2010 by the Apollo Hospitals, aims to touch a
billion lives by serving the most neglected needs of society. With empathy, dignity, and respect as
its core values, the organization supports homes for senior living, conducts basic life support
workshops and awareness drives, and equips healthcare workers with essentials to save lives.

www.billionheartsbeating.com




